
Time’s Running Out to Vacation with CPA
Practice Advisor!
The deadline for the "Take CPA Practice Advisor With You" contest is just weeks
away.
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Tax season is over. The weather’s warming up. That can only mean one thing:
summer’s almost here. Why not celebrate with a vacation…on us! There’s still time
left to enter the “Take CPA Practice Advisor With You” Contest and win a $1,500
travel voucher for your next trip.

To enter, simply send in a picture of yourself holding the latest issue or your tablet
device displaying our website or digital edition, and you’ll be entered in a drawing to
win a $1,500 travel voucher. Submitted photos may be used in the magazine, in our
digital version, on our website or promoted via social media. Individuals submitting
photos may also be selected to be pro�led in a feature article.

To enter, email the photo as an attachment to editor@CPAPracticeAdvisor.com, with
the subject line “On Vacation” by May 31, 2012. Be sure to include your full name,
contact information and location of the photo. Identify any other people in the
picture with you. Remember, either the magazine, the digital edition, or our website
needs to be visible in the photo.

Sponsored by:

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/article/10455592/
mailto:editor@CPAPracticeAdvisor.com
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

